
APPENDIX TO REPORT LB 18/15 
 

ANGUS LICENSING BOARD – 2 APRIL 2015 
 
(b) LICENCE NO. 305 –BUSBYS, 30-36 GEORGE STREET, MONTROSE DD10 8EW 
 
Name and Address of Applicant 
 
Paul Gersok, Bellfield House, Woodville, Arbroath, DD11 2QW 
 
Type of Licence: On Sales 
 
The application was deferred from the meeting of the Angus Licensing Board on 8 January 
2015 and 19 February 2015. 
 
Description of Variation Sought 
1. Vary the On Sales operating hours for Sunday from the existing commencement hours of 12.30 to 
12.00. 
 
The Board is asked to note that the hours requested are within Board policy. 

 
2. Seasonal Variations - an extension to 2am for all functions and Christmas parties throughout 
December. 
 
The Board is asked to note that the seasonal dates requested are outwith Board policy. 
 
The premises currently have seasonal variations for Christmas Eve and Hogmanay. 
 
3. Activities  
 
(a) to include Conferences, Receptions, Club or other Group Meetings outwith core licensed hours. 
These activities are currently within core licensed hours only.  
 
(b) to add Restaurant facilities within and outwith core licensing hours. 
 

(i) sale of food for conferences and functions 9am to 11pm. 
 
(ii) sale of food during and at the end of night club service with the option of sit in or take 

away food on Thursday, Friday, Saturday and Sunday until 3am or 3.30am.  
 
(iii) quiet background music not exceeding 85dB between the hours of 2am and 3am or 

3.30am dependent on what is permitted. 
 

No alcohol will be sold after 2am. 
 
It is requested that the Board consider the activities requested outwith hours and request that 
the applicant confirm that no alcohol shall be provided outwith core licensed hours. 
 
4. Children and Young Persons 0 to 17 years to be permitted entry. Children currently permitted to 
the premises from the age of 8 years. Baby changing facilities to be provided. 
 
Comments Received 
POLICE SCOTLAND submitted a letter of representation dated 11 December 2014. A notice of 
objection or representation was required to have been received no later than 27 November 2014 and 
this representation was therefore received late. At the meeting of the Board on 19 February 2015, the 
Board agreed that they were satisfied there was sufficient reason for the lateness of the 
representation and accordingly the letter dated 11 December 2014 was circulated to the Board. A 
copy of this letter shall be circulated at the meeting. A further letter dated 2 March 2015 was 
submitted by Police Scotland, a copy of which shall also be circulated at the meeting. 


